

Name: _____

Class: _____

TEST 1 – GRADE 5

(UNIT 3-4)



PART 1: LISTENING

Task 1: Listen and circle the answer A or B. There is one example.

0		A		☒ B
1		A		B
2		A		B
3		A		B
4		A		B
5		A		B

Task 2: Listen and fill in the blanks. There is one example.

1. Last Sunday was Nam's **birthday party**.
2. I went to the party with my
3. Jack didn't go to Nam's party because hehis uncle in the countryside.
4. Davida picnic with his family at the seaside.
5. We had a lot of fun. We it very much.



Task 3: Listen and tick A, B or C to choose the correct answer. There is one example.

- | | | | |
|----|--|---|--------------------------------------|
| 1 | He went to Hue Imperial city. | He went there by motorbike. | He went there with his friends. |
| | A. ☒ | B. ☐ | C. ☐ |
| 2. | I went to Ho Chi Minh city by plane. | I will visit Hoi An Ancient Town. | I had orange juice on the beach. |
| | A. ☐ | B. ☐ | C. ☐ |
| 3. | I had delicious seafood for dinner. | I went to my hometown in the countryside last weekend | I stayed on the fifteenth floor. |
| | A. ☐ | B. ☐ | C. ☐ |
| 4. | She really enjoyed her holiday. | She went there by underground. | She went to Hoi An Ancient Town. |
| | A. ☐ | B. ☐ | C. ☐ |
| 5. | He went to New York by plane. | He lives in a tall and modern tower. | The people is very kind and helpful. |
| | A. ☐ | B. ☐ | C. ☐ |

Task 4: Listen and complete the passage. There is one example.

My name is Jenny. Last (1) **Tuesday** was my birthday. I invited some of my classmates to the (2) Akiko, Linda, Tony, Phong and Quan. My friends gave me many presents like flowers, (3) and dolls. We ate birthday cake, fruit and ice cream. We drank (4) We sang The Happy Birthday song. After that, we sang and (5) happily. We had a wonderful time. I was very happy.

PART 2: VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

Task 1. Odd one out. There is one example.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|----------------|-------------|----------------|
| 0. A. province | B. bus station | C. park | D. airport |
| 1. A. island | B. underground | C. town | D. village |
| 2. A. motorbike | B. plane | C. bike | D. bus station |
| 3. A. town | B. village | C. football | D. countryside |
| 4. A. island | B. cottage | C. house | D. flat |

Task 2. Use the given words to complete the sentences. There is one example.

talked

sang

watched

ate

played



0. Last Sunday, Quan and Peter sang songs and danced happily at the school party.
1. We.....nice food and drink at Akiko's birthday party yesterday.
2. Last week, Tony and his brother.....cartoons at home.
3. Tom made new friends at the party. He.....with them all the time.
4. Mary enjoyed the trip to the park last weekend. She and her sisters.....hide and seek till the late afternoon.

Exercise 3: Circle the correct answer. There is one example.

0. Last Saturday, we had a good time with our friends
a. sang b. ate c. had d. played
1. Yesterday, my sisterat home andTV
a. stay/watch b. stayed/ watch c. stay/watched d. stayed/watched
2. Did sheto the bookshop with her friends?
a. go b. went c. goes d. going
3. They didn't.....on a picnic last year.
a. travel b. have c. go d. get
- 4.....did Mai go on holiday? - She went to Hoi An Ancient town.
a. What b. Where c. How d. Why
5.they at the zoo last Sunday?
a. did b. was c. were d. are
- 6did you invite? - All my friends.
a. Who b. Where c. What d. When
7. Did you enjoy the fun fair?- Yes,
a. I do b. I did c. I was d. I didn't

PART 3: READING

Task 1: Read and answer the questions.

Hi, my name is Lien. I went to Da Nang Province with my family last summer vacation. We went there by plane because it is very far from my house. The beach in Da Nang is very large, flat, and it has a lot of sand. Waves are very strong, so you will be very excited when you play with them. There are a lot of beauty spots, and good seafood there. We stayed in Muong Thanh Hotel. It was a very nice and comfortable hotel, it's also rather near the sea. The weather was hot and sunny all day. The sea was cool and clear, because it was very windy in the afternoon. We went swimming twice a day. The food was delicious but not very expensive. We took a lot of photos of the sea and bought some sea presents for our relatives. After five days in Da Nang, we felt happy and funny.

0. Who did Lien go with last summer vacation? => **She went with her family.**

1. How did Lien go to Da Nang? =>

2. Where did she stay there? =>

3. What was the weather like? =>

4. Was the food delicious and expensive? =>



PART 4: WRITING

Task 1: Look and write. There is one example.

0. My family had a wonderful time in **Phu Quoc Island.**



1. He went to H.....by.....



2. How did she get to B.....last week?

- By



3. In the morning, Peter took a to

H..... L.....



4. The trip to H.....was great.



Task 2: Reorder the words to make sentences. There is one example.

0. songs. / some / English / Vietnamese / We / and / sang

=> **We sang some English and Vietnamese songs.**

1. did / your / friends / What / party? / at / do / you / and / the

=>

2. they / do / did / What / last / Saturday?

=>

3. park. / hide-and-seek / in / played / the / They

=>

4. festival / on / in / They / part / Sunday. / the / took

=>

5. and / We / the / party. / at / drink / enjoyed / the / food

=>